Nimesh Sangani

From: david davidsiddall-law.com <david@davidsiddall-law.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 12:36 PM

To: Nimesh Sangani

Subject: Re: FLN 1785-EX-ST-2020

Nimesh,

Answer is NO.
Thanks.

Dave

From: Nimesh Sangani <Nimesh.Sangani@fcc.gov>

Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 at 10:04 AM

To: "david@davidsiddall-law.com" <david @davidsiddall-law.com>
Subject: FLN 1785-EX-ST-2020

Hi David,

Pursuant to our phone conversation, please answer the following question.
Are you jamming, spoofing, and/or performing electronic attack? YES/NO
Vv/r,

Nimesh Sangani

Federal Communication Commission

Office of Engineering & Technology
0: (202) 418-2480



